
 

 

Tuesday 25th June 2024 
 

Y6 Production – Wednesday 17th July 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Thank you to all parents that completed the expression of interest form we recently 
sent out. As a result of this feedback the school will be holding 2 performances of the 
Year 6 production.   
 
Tickets will be available for the following performances:  
 
Matinee performance scheduled for 1:30pm  
Evening performance scheduled for 6pm  
 
There will be 100 tickets available for each performance. Due to popularity and to give 
everyone a fair chance, the evening performance will be restricted to 3 tickets per 
family. There will be no restriction on the number of tickets you can purchase for the 
Matinee, therefore we recommend booking this performance should you wish to attend 
in a small family group together. You will be able to purchase tickets for both 
performances should you wish to.  
 
Tickets cost £3 each and include tea or coffee and a slice of delicious cake. Tickets 
will go on sale on Thursday the 27th June at 6pm via your ParentPay account on a first 
to book basis.   
 
Year 6 children will need to arrive at school for 5.30pm to prepare for the 
performance.  Some children may need to arrive earlier; however, they will be 
told individually should this apply.  
 
We will not be giving out paper tickets this year but a list will be compiled when orders 
and payments are made. We will then use this as an attendance list on the night. 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Louise Jones 

 


